Project Update, Dec 13, 2005
PNW Extension Energy Initiative
The Extension education network is being used to facilitate adoption of EERE technologies and practices by citizens in the Pacific Northwest (Washington, Idaho, Oregon, and Alaska), a subset of the Western Region.  This four-state region has a history of collaboration on Extension/outreach activities and substantial renewable energy resources – particularly wind, biomass, solar and geothermal resources. 

WSU Extension Energy Program staff will provide training to County Extension Directors/Staff Chairs through four trainings.

The WSU Extension Energy Program will provide technical assistance/consultations for clients of Extension in the Pacific Northwest through the existing EERE Information Center service, in particular for the primary target audience.
The Washington State University (WSU) Extension Energy Program operates manages the national EERE Information Center.  In this capacity, staff members of the WSU Extension Energy have conducted three “train the trainer” workshops for country/area directors to help them identify energy issues and understand how to access and utilize the EERE Information Center for assistance.  These workshops, held November 15, 16, 17, were attended by 19, 45, and 44 participants in WA, ID and OR respectively.  Workshop participants are developing plans for how they will be following up with local officials such as mayors and commissioners.
Arrangements for the AK training session in early 2006 are still pending.
